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NOTICE OF CANCELATION OF
JUNE 2, 2022 MEETING


TO ALL PERSONS INTERESTED IN THE MEETINGS OF THE BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF THE MICHIGAN SOUTH CENTRAL POWER AGENCY


Notice is hereby given that the Michigan South Central Power Agency Board of Commissioners has canceled their regular June 2, 2022 meeting.


This notice is posted in accordance with Open Meetings Act No. 267, Public Acts of Michigan, 1976.
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